
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Fwd: Dear Alderman Zielinski
Date: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 2:08:26 PM

Please enter in the record.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: jenni428_2000@yahoo.com
Date: September 6, 2017 at 1:32:23 PM CDT
To: tzieli@milwaukee.gov
Subject: Dear Alderman Zielinski

Hi,

I would like to add my name to the list of neighbors that support keeping
the green space of the old Army reserve land on Bay street. I do not
want Bayview to lose that area to apartment developments. 

I cannot attend tonight's meeting but would like to share my opinion.

Thank you,

Jennifer Dominguez
2939 e. Rhode Island Ave.
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